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Subject: RE: Aaron Blake Davis Responsible in Charge

From: "Kopp, Melissa (KYBOELS)" <Melissa.Kopp@ky.gov>

Date: Tue, May 10, 2016 12:49 pm

To: "'blake@solidgroundce.com'" <blake@solidgroundce.com>

Blake	–	Your	Engineering	Permit	for	Solid	Ground	Engineers,	PLLC	has	been	brought	up	to	date	in	an	active	Current	status.	A	permit

card	will	be	mailed	for	your	records.

Sincerely,

Melissa Kopp

Asst. to Director
KY State Board of Licensure for

      Professional Engineers & Surveyors

160 Democrat Dr.

Frankfort, KY  40601

800-573-2680

http://kyboels.ky.gov      

From: blake@solidgroundce.com [mailto:blake@solidgroundce.com]

Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2016 2:50 PM

To: Kopp, Melissa (KYBOELS)

Subject: Aaron Blake Davis Responsible in Charge

Hi Melissa. I have attached the requested documentation. If you need anything else, please let me know.

Thank you

Blake

Aaron "Blake" Davis, MSCE, PE

Principal / Consulting Engineer
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